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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Firstly, I would like to say how well all the children have settled back into school.  It is great 

to have everyone back! Thank you for bearing with us during the first few days of term as we 

settled back into the new routine of staggered start times.   

 

Now that the routines and start times for your children have been established, it is very 

important to protect our “bubbles”.  I would ask that you do not bring your children onto site 

before their official start time.  If you have several children, please bring them in at the 

first start time and collect at the last finishing time.  Once you have dropped off your child, 

please leave the outside of the school. 

 

Unfortunately, due to staffing ratios and the need to keep year group “bubbles” separate, we 

are currently unable to offer a Breakfast Club.   I know that this is having an impact on many 

of our parents, but I would like to thank you for your understanding at this time.  We will 

monitor this situation over the coming weeks to see how the opening of the Breakfast Club 

can be achieved safely. 

 

These measures have been put in place to protect our children, staff, families and the 

community and I will update you as the situation changes. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss E Shaw 

Headteacher 


